
Placer  County  working  on
parks-trails plan
To  encourage  public  input  for  its  inaugural  comprehensive
parks and trails master plan, Placer County has launched a
website.

The  master  plan  will  provide  a  10-year  vision  for  the
development and operation of parks and trails in the county.

A countywide online survey will be released later this month,
stakeholder  and  focus  group  meetings  are  occurring  and  a
series of public workshops are scheduled for later in the
year.  The  website  provides  another  venue  for  interested
community  members  to  submit  comments  and  review  draft
recommendations.

Throughout the 18-month project timeline, interested community
members are invited to sign up for project notifications and
to stay informed on the master plan’s progress.

The master plan is intended to update the county’s General
Plan recreational standards put in place in 1994.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2017/03/placer-county-working-parks-trails-plan/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2017/03/placer-county-working-parks-trails-plan/
http://placerparksplan.com/

